
 
Thank you Brent, Dave, and everyone for getting us over the line! Hearty thanks to The Cambridge 
Team. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Steven Watt & Victor Torgrimson | Tech Data 
 

 
 
 
 
Hi Brent, Dave, and Amanda, 
 
We opened our McLean training center to students this week. The training center looks 
great and is off to a really good start. A lot of people will get the training they need to take their IT 
careers to the next level in this facility. Thank you for all your work in this long process. You can see 
a few photos of the training center here: 
 
https://www.exitcertified.com/blog/new-exitcertified-training-center-mclean-va 
 
Feel free to drop in and see the fruits of your efforts. 
 
Thanks! 
 
Victor Torgrimson | Tech Data 
 

 


